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The Division of Developmental Disabilities’ Self-Directed Supports (SDS) Newsletter 
is now available on the SDS Webpage.  
 

This edition includes: 
• Changes in Missouri Minimum Wage 
• Approving Time Worked by Employees 
• Individual Directed Goods and Services Information 
• Electronic Visit Verification Updates 
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